
Please Help!

A�endees really enjoyed the 

Summer Song Celebra�on

by the Rising Phoenix Performance Group

on August 5 and 6.

Unfortunately, a purse containing a SanDisk

with the video of the shows was stolen.  

Our wonderful performers would like to try 

to recreate the show video.  If you took 

video of songs or any part of the program, 

please email that video clip to 

risingphoenixperformers@gmail.com. 

Thank you!!!


